
When the Europeans arrived in this country, we caused untold grief and destruction to the native inhabitants. We are now beginning 
to understand how the actions have created an imbalance in society and by acknowledging Indigenous people, by creating a special 
day of recognition will be one step towards restoring the balance of respect and understanding that is required.  Please support 
House Bill 2526 which mandates Indigenous Peoples Day. 


